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Mr. Charles F. Luce -2 -

gaining insights into the perceived safety at the 45 operating
power reactor sites licensed by NRC. Some of the information may
provide additional insights that will help identify inspection
program improvements or form the basis for managament conferences
with licensees. For these latter purposes, the information should
be used with some discretion and with an awareness of its limita-
tions noted above."

We agree that Indian Point Units No. 2 and 3 were both operated by
Consolidated Edison as the licensee in the Fall of 1977. However, since
December 1975, the Power Authority of the State of New York has owned

Unit No. 3, which Consolidataed Edison subsequently oparated under contract
with PASNY. In the unknown respondent's opinion, the co-licenses arrange-
ment for Unit No. 3 may have contributed to some difference which he
perceived between Units No. 2 and 3.

The narrative comment in the report represents one individual's "unvar-
nished" opinion. It is not an agency position. I trust this letter
places this comment in the proper perspective. If you have further
questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

. Sincerely,

/ \ M
{ Joseph M. Hendrie

Chairman
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